
 

 
 
The following notice has been reproduced as is, from communication by the facility operator. 

 

The information is supplied pursuant to ACCC Authorisation Nos A91516 & A91517. QGC provides the 
Maintenance Information on the basis that the information:  
 
• Is provided in good faith and is published as a condition of the Authorisation granted by the ACCC; and  
 
• Is based on QGC’s reasonable expectation and is subject to change. 
 

Facility Dates Capacity 

QCLNG 27th December 2022 to 7th January 2023 One LNG train 

 

 

Posted by the Bulletin Board Operator. 
 


